
 

 

INCORPORATED VILLAGE OF  

Plandome Heights 
37 Orchard Street, Manhasset, New York 11030 

  Tel: (516) 627-1136     Fax: (516) 627 1393 
  www.plandomeheights-ny.gov  

 
Kenneth C. Riscica  
Mayor 
   
Daniel Cataldo 
Silva Ferman 
Gus Panopoulos     
Dianne Sheehan 
Alvin Solomon  
Norman Taylor 
Trustees 
 
Arlene Drucker 
Clerk - Treasurer 
 
Elizabeth Vera 
Deputy Clerk, Building 
 
Lenore “Lee” Regan 
Court Clerk  
 
Cye E. Ross, Esq. 
Village Justice 
 
Mary Breen Corrigan 
Village Prosecutor 
 
Edward P. Butt, AIA 
Village Building 
Inspector Stormwater 
Mgmt. Officer 
 
Bart Giusto 
Emergency Mgmt. 
Coordinator 
 
Maryann Grieco 
Architectural Review 
Board, Chair 
 
James Madison 
Planning Board, Chair 
 
Eugene O’Connor  
Zoning and Appeals 
Board, Chair 
 
Trey Harragan 
Technology Advisory 
Board, Chair 
 
 

*****PLANDOME HEIGHTS – NEWS***** 

Plandome Heights Water Main Project Wraps Up 
 Village Partners with MLWD to Restore Roads “Better Than Before” 

 
August 29, 2016 – During August, the Manhasset Lakeville Water District (“MLWD”) 
substantially completed the water main project in Plandome Heights.  Since May 2016, 
MLWD has been engaged in replacing the remaining 4” water mains in Plandome Heights 
with 6” and 8” water mains.  The project has been taking place on Grandview Circle and 
Summit Drive.  The work has consisted of excavation under roads, sidewalks and lawns, 
laying of new pipe and hydrants, testing the water flow in the new pipes to high quality 
standards and changing service connections to the individual homes.  The final phase is 
restoration of roads, sidewalks and lawns. Partnering with MLWD and its contractors,  

Plandome Heights 
worked to maximize 
road restoration and to 
add Village funded 
road work to improve 
the road so that it is 
restored to a condition 
that is better than 
before the project.  By 
partnering with MLWD 
and its in-place 
contractor, the 
additional work is done 
most efficiently. 
 

     MLWD contractors restoring concrete road on Grandview Circle 
in Plandome Heights 

 
Commenting on the project, Plandome 
Heights Mayor Kenneth C. Riscica said, 
“We appreciate the careful job that was 
done by MLWD and their engineers and 
contractors.  We also appreciate the 
opportunity to work closely with 
MLWD Superintendent Paul Schrader 
and Commissioners Donald O’Brien, 
Mark Sauvigne and Brian Morris on 
road restoration.  By allowing us to add 
Village sponsored road improvements to 
the project, the road is not just restored, 
but better than before the project.   

  Mayor Riscica with Superintendent Schrader and  
     engineers and contractors from MLWD 

Contact:  Mayor Kenneth C. Riscica, Mayor@PlandomeHeights-NY.Gov



 

 

 


